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Editorial

Our colleagues Paul Butzer, Sam Karlin, Gunter Meinardus, and
Jack Todd have recently retired from the editorial board of Journal of
Approximation Theory. They were members of the board from the incep­
tion of this journal some 26 years ago. We express our sincere appreciation
to them for their longstanding service to the Journal and for the leadership
they provided in approximation theory and related areas.

The Editorial Board
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